
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S4 Transiton       
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As part of the partnership working between Castle Douglas High School and Dalry Secondary we recently began 

our S4 transition programme. 7 pupils from CDHS travelled to Dalry to take part in the first ever Transition Bake Off. 

Pupils were given a range of recipes and different ingredients and were given one hour to create their dish. As 

the teams got to work there was a lot of discussion, laughter and mixing which made it clear pupils were enjoying 

themselves. After the dishes were created Miss Crossan and Mr Cathro were responsible for juding the winner. 

They debated for a considerable amount of time taking itno consideration how they team worked together and 

their end product. In the end it was decided that the winners were Erin, Caitlin and Jake. As you can see from the 

pictures below the dishes all looked really good but most importantly tasted even better. Thank you to all 

involved and especially Mr Fleming and Miss Crossan for their hard work in organising the event. We are currently 

speaking to pupils involved to see what they would like to do for their next activity.  

 

 

  

Contact Us:   Website - http://www.cdhs.info/    Telephone: 01556 502821          Email:  gw08officecastle2@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Find us on Facebook @cdhighschool  

   If you have a wider achievement success you would like to share please contact us on the email address at the 

bottom of the page.  

S2 Outdoor Experience     

Last week S2 pupils were given the opportunity to sign up for an outdoor experience of either hillwalking, 

mountain biking or rock climbing. Two groups headed to the forests mountain biking and to screel hillwalking and 

certainly got the better weather out of the two days. On Wednesday, three groups headed off for a similar 

itenary to the day before except a group headed to Southerness for rock climbing. The weather certainly had an 

impact on the day, however, all pupils commented that they had a great time despite weather. The fact the 

pupils did not let the weather get to them or give up on their tough challenages is testmament to their resilence 

and determination and this was commented on by the Outdoor Educatiuon team. Thank you to all staff involved 

and especially the PE department for their involvement in arranging the event.  
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bottom of the page.  

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 27th February – Assemblies on Vision, Values and Aims  

Wednesday 27th February – Hospitality assessments begin  
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Following on from her recent success Charlotte 

Hamlet attended the Dumfries and Galloway 

Burns Association Schools Competition last 

Saturday. Charlotte was victorious in the S1/S2 

Instrumental Dumfries and District Round Table 

Trophy. As a school we are all very proud of 

Charlotte and would like to give her a big well 

done as well as wishing her all the best in future 

events.  
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